



April 7, 2020

Timothy McCarthy
Schedio Group LLC
808 9th Street
Greeley, CO 80631

Re: Permit No. M-2019-058
Permit Application
Decision Date Extension Request Approval

Dear Mr. McCarthy:

On April 7, 2020, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your request to extend the due date for the Permit Application for 30 days. The original decision date was April 8, 2020 and the new decision date will be May 8, 2020. The Division approved your request to extend the decision date to May 8, 2020.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (303) 866-3567 ext. 8142 or brock.bowles@state.co.us.

Sincerely,

Brock Bowles
Environmental Protection Specialist

cc: Michael Cunningham, DRMS





RE: CSC's Response to Letter dated January 28th, 2020 with subject "Keenesburg No. 2 Mine (Permit No. M-2019-058) Adequacy Review #1

1 message

Timothy McCarthy <tmccarthy@schediogroup.com>

Tue, Apr 7, 2020 at 11:16 AM

To: "Bowles - DNR, Brock" <brock.bowles@state.co.us>

Cc: Justin Theodorakos <jtheodorakos@rettew.com>, Dave Patterson <dpatterson@capitalsand.com>, Scott Jinks <sjinks@capitalsand.com>, James Beck <jmbeckpe@comcast.net>

Mr. Bowles,

On behalf of Colorado Sand Company LLC, and related to Permit: M-2019-058, I'd like to request a decision date extension of 30 days to allow DRMS adequate time to review our response to the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety's letter dated January 28th, 2020 with subject "Keenesburg No. 2 Mine (Permit No. M-2019-058) Adequacy Review #1.

Please let me know if any further action is required by Colorado Sand Company LLC related to this matter.

Respectfully,

Timothy A. McCarthy

ΣΧΕΔΙΟ

Schedio Group LLC

Timothy A. McCarthy, P.E.

Owner

c: 303.968.7677

o: 720.603.1550

e: tmccarthy@schediogroup.com

w: www.schediogroup.com

From: Bowles - DNR, Brock <brock.bowles@state.co.us>

Sent: Tuesday, April 7, 2020 9:30 AM

To: Timothy McCarthy <tmccarthy@schediogroup.com>

Cc: Justin Theodorakos <jtheodorakos@rettew.com>; Dave Patterson <dpatterson@capitalsand.com>; Scott Jinks <sjinks@capitalsand.com>; James Beck <jmbeckpe@comcast.net>

Subject: Re: CSC's Response to Letter dated January 28th, 2020 with subject "Keenesburg No. 2 Mine (Permit No. M-2019-058) Adequacy Review #1

Tim,

The link worked and the file download with no problems.

The decision date for the Keenesburg application is tomorrow, April 8. Please request a decision date extension so we have time to review this document and work through any last details.

Thanks,

Brock

On Mon, Apr 6, 2020 at 4:20 PM Timothy McCarthy <tmccarthy@schediogroup.com> wrote:

Good afternoon Brock.

As promised, please see the link below that will provide access to Colorado Sand Company LLC's response to the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety's letter dated January 28th, 2020 with subject "Keenesburg No. 2 Mine (Permit No. M-2019-058) Adequacy Review #1.

https://schediogroup.egnyte.com/dl/PFqlhFan11/CSC_-_DRMS_AR1_-_M-2019-058_-_Keenesburg_No._2_Mine.pdf

The document is quite large (~200 pages), so please let me know if you have any troubles accessing the document.

Please do not hesitate to call or email anytime with questions regarding our response. We sincerely appreciate how helpful DRMS has been throughout the application process.

Respectfully,

Timothy A. McCarthy, P.E.

ΣΧΕΔΙΟ

Schedio Group LLC

Timothy A. McCarthy, P.E.

Owner

c: 303.968.7677

o: 720.603.1550

e: tmccarthy@schediogroup.com

w: www.schediogroup.com

--

Brock Bowles

Environmental Protection Specialist



COLORADO
Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety
Department of Natural Resources

P 303.866.3567 x8142 | C 720.774.0040 | F 303.832.8106

[1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203](https://www.colorado.gov/dnrm)

brock.bowles@state.co.us | <https://www.colorado.gov/drms>